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Programme planning

Letter dated 24 November 2003 from the President of the General
Assembly addressed to the Chairman of the Fifth Committee

I have the honour to refer to the decision taken by the General Assembly at the
2nd plenary meeting of its fifty-eighth session pertaining to the review, by the
plenary of the General Assembly, of the recommendations in the report of the
Committee for Programme and Coordination (A/58/16), in particular chapter III,
section B, programme 8, and chapter IV, section B, relating to United Nations
support for the New Partnership for Africa’s Development.

I have the honour to inform you that, at its 64th plenary meeting, on
24 November 2003, the General Assembly endorsed the recommendations made by
the Committee for Programme and Coordination, as contained in the relevant parts
of its report referred to above.

(Signed) Julian R. Hunte


